Plum Creek Maine Marketing, Inc,
49 Mountain Avenue

P.O. Box 400

Fairfield, Maine 04937
207-453-2527

i

Plumwéreek

August 22, 2013

Dan Courtemanch

Bureau of Land and Water Quality

Maine Department of Environmental Protection
17 State House Station

Augusta, Maine 04333-0017

Re:  Decommissioning of Bingham Wind Power Project Roads

Dear Mr. Courtemanch,

[ am writing on behalf of Plum Creek Maine Timberlands, LL.C regarding Blue Sky East, LLC’s
Bingham wind power project, which is proposed to be located on Plum Creek land in Kingsbury
Plantation, Mayfield Township, and the Towns of Bingham and Moscow.

The land in question is actively managed commercial timberland. Our understanding is that the
Bingham project will include the construction and improvement of roads on our property. The

attached map depicts the project roads to be built or improved on Plum Creek land.

This roadwork will benefit our land by providing additional access to forest resources that are
important to our commercial operation.

As such, we request that the roads constructed on Plum Creek land as part of the Bingham

project remain in place after the project has been decommissioned.

Sincerely,

Ut

Scott Henker
General Manager — Northern Hardwood Region
Plum Creek

o David Fowler
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